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Prairie Christian Training Centre 
Fort Qu'Appelle, Sask. 
Floyd Howlett, Education Resource Team 

"I would like to report that we had a very worthwhile 
conference with a total of 38 people, including partici-
pants and leaders. There were people present from 
Manitoba, Saskatchewan and Alberta.... We are 
grateful for the assistance of the Disarmament Fund 
Division in helping to make this conference possible." 

University of Toronto 
28 Centre for International Studies — Robert Spencer, Director _ — "We very much appreciate the Department's generous 

support for our conference on Canada and Interna- 
- tional Security Institutions, June 14-15, 1984." _ 

VVorld Federalists of Canada 
Kathryn Pineau, President — Toronto 

"We thank you for your support and wish to com-
mend the Department of External Affairs for making 
money available for work related to international 
security." 
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